
Apply by April 15 to Receive Benefits in May 

 

Michigan Summer EBT is a program to help families buy food for their school-aged children during the 
summer. Families will get $120 for each eligible child to buy groceries during the summer. Children who 
get Michigan Summer EBT can still participate in other summer meal programs. 

Some families will get Summer EBT benefits automatically, but some families will need to apply. Families 
must meet the income and program requirements to be eligible. Families that are not automatically 
enrolled should apply for SUN Bucks directly. * 

Eligibility 

Families will be automatically enrolled in SUN Bucks if they are already enrolled in SNAP, TANF, or FDPIR 
benefits, categorically eligible (foster, homeless, migrant or runaway) or meet the requirements for free or 
reduced-price school meals. In other words, keep an eye out for $120, per child, at the beginning of 
summer! 

*Good News! SUN Bucks is Available in Your Location  

• Website: Michigan Summer EBT 

• Hotline: 833-905-0028, option 2 

• Email: MDHHS-SEBT@michigan.gov 

All questions need to be directed to the above website, hotline or email.     

 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender.  
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